
Table Rock Art Guild & Gallery November 2016

Treasurers Report 
Veronica Westurn, Treasurer 

Detailed treasurers reports are available for review at 
the Gallery. They will be posted in the office on the 
bulletin board 

Membership 
Sandy Fearn, Chairman

Contact: antwerp@tri-lakes.net
Update as of October 16, 2016

Welcome New Members
# 924    Kathy Miller      
         July 15  20817 Old Hwy 160     
         John Reeds Spring, MO 65737     
            417-272-9880 / 417-598-9991 
  kathyscreations@att.net 

# 925    Charlotte Palmer 
      March 16 3 Greenbrier    
  Kimberling City, MO 65686   
     417-214-0996 

  lakegps@gmail.com 
______________________________________ 

TRAG Gallery 
Jan Rosenburg & Linda Edge-Dunlap, Co-Curator’s 

Upcoming Gallery Event
Sunday, December 4th - Open House at the Gallery 

and the Featured Artists are  
The Artist Membership of the Guild. 

We would like to highlight the art of all of our 
members, not just the ones currently showing in the 
gallery. Please bring one or two pieces of art to the 
gallery between December 1st and 3rd to be shown the 
entire month of December.   

Event hours on December 4th are from 12 - 4.  

Hope to see you and your art there! 
    Linda Edge-Dunlap 

Contact: 
Jan Rosenberg: 417- 338-8705 
Email: jrpalette@aol.com 

Linda Edge-Dunlap: 319-400-4872 
Email: lindaedgedunlap@gmail.com 

Calling Tree 
One ring a Dingy,  
  Two ring a Dingy. 
The calling tree needs a new 
caller. If you like to visit with 
artists on the phone, please 
contact Gail Davis at: 
   417-334-8810 or 
   Email id4seasons@aol.com 
for more information. 

______________________________________ 
Field Trip 

Susan Sketers, Chairman 
TO THE NEIGHBORS AND FRIENDS 

HOME TOUR 
   First get your $15 tickets ahead from the library 
and we will meet Dec 1 at the Gallery to carpool 
at 9:30.  This group has helped the Children's 
Show in the past and helps the non-profits in our 
area. The homes on display decorate for Christmas 
and so fun to see what they come up with.   
   Then we will go to the library for lunch and if so 
inclined Christmas shopping at their Boutique.  
   See you then.  You can email me if you plan to 
attend. 

 See next page (top right) for Susan Sketers 
contact more information. 

______________________________________ 

Programs 
Susan Sketers, Chairman  

November Program 
Wood crafters from Silver Dollar City coming to 
tell how they carve and what kind of wood and 
tools they use.  Please welcome them and stay for 
the whole program. 

December Program 
Each person will make a personalized original 
ornament and wrap it up to do an exchange.  The 
person receiving the ornament will show it off and 
you will tell something about it.  This is the most 
fun Christmas Party with food and goodwill 
            See page 5 for Susan’s contact information 
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